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Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, Maryland 21046 
USA 
 
 
Date: 8/11/2013 
 
Ref: Request to dismiss application for FCC ID: PD97260NGU granted 9/24/2013  
 
To Whom It May Concern,  
 
Intel Mobile Communications is requesting the dismissal of the application for FCC 
ID: PD97260NGU granted on 9/24/2013.   
 
The request for dismissal of this application is due to error by Intel in requesting the 
TCB (American Certification Body) to issue grants prematurely based on the Intel  
OEM customer scheduled product release date.   
 
We confirm no products covered by this application have been marketed or sold. 
 
Please contact me at your convenience if you have any questions regarding this 
request. 
 
Sincerely, 

       
By:  Steven C. Hackett    __________________________    
           (Signature)     
Title:  Wireless Regulatory Engineer  
On behalf of: Intel Mobile Communications  
Telephone: 803-216-2344 
Fax:   803-216-2176 
e-mail:  steven.c.hackett@intel.com 
 
  
 


